
POND COMMITTEE MEETING APRIL 20, 2023 

 

Members Present:  Roger Sense, Judy Cheek, Darlene Sowell 

Josh Cresswell also attended. 

 

Turtle Dove Walking Trail:   The Committee will request that 

$2,000 in our budget be transferred to the walking trail fund to 

supplement the $50,700 in reserve.   The bid came in at $68.00 

per linear foot or $55,796. The proposed trail would provide a 

link from Minnow Pond Trail to Fox Run Trail. Our request will 

be presented at the April 25
th
 Board Meeting.   

As requested by a resident, an additional extension/connection 

was bid.   However, this extension to Admiral Byrd Court brought 

the bid total to $66,183.  Consequently, the Committee has 

decided to exclude this extension at this time which results in 

the $55,796 amount. 

 

HOA Tree Nursery:  The Committee plans to visit the tree nursery 

when weather permits. 

 

 

Darlene Sowell 


